Garibaldi Grade School

604 Cypress Ave • PO Box 317 • Garibaldi, OR 97118 (503) 322-0311 • Fax (503)-322-2193 • www.nknsd.org



November 28, 2023

Dear Neah-Kah-Nie School Board and Superintendent Reed:

Sandy DeLoe has been an outstanding volunteer for us since the beginning of the school year. Sandy retired from being a Special Education Assistant this last summer, however, that has not stopped her from coming in and helping out tremendously! Sandy was there the first day of school helping us out with families who wanted to see their child's new classroom, helped new students find the cafeteria so they could have breakfast the first day and helped out wherever she was needed! Sandy didn't just come in the first day to help a principal in need, but kept coming back day after day to help support our K/1 classrooms to help ease the transition for our students.

Sandy has not only helped out the first week when everything was unicorns and roses with fresh new school energy, but also when we needed to do the dreaded head lice checks due to a few itchy heads coming down to the office. She is always willing to come in and help when I send out an SOS to help us out!

We are very appreciative of Sandy's willingness to come back and help us out whenever we need her and she never hesitates when asked. She is an integral part of our school and community and is always there when we need her. We couldn't ask for someone better to always be willing to step in no matter where she is needed!

Sincerely,

Janmarie Nugent GGS Principal